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July 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Swimming Lessons 

Your child will be having Swimming lessons on Monday mornings at Swanton Morley Primary School 

commencing Monday 11th September and will continue every week through to Monday 16th October.  

Your child will be attending 6 swimming sessions 

Please ensure your child has the appropriate NAMED swimming kit. Please note, Swanton Morley has certain 

regulations which we must follow or your child will not be able to swim: 

• Boys – tight trunks or tight shorts to mid-thigh. Loose fitting or long length board shorts are NOT allowed. 

• Girls – one-piece swimsuit. 

• Swimming caps MUST be worn by all children. 

• The pool policy is to ask for goggles not to be worn unless we receive written permission with the consent. 

• Earrings must be removed; staff cannot do this for pupils. If your child is unable to remove their own earrings, 

then please ensure they do not have earrings in on Mondays. 

• NO jewellery or plasters are allowed. 

Swimming lessons are part of the national curriculum and your child will be expected to take part, if your child 

is unable to take part in a lesson we will require a written explanation. 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Gilbert 

 

 



Please complete and return to office@foulshamprimary.org.uk 

 

I give permission for my child _______________________ to attend swimming sessions at  

Swanton Morley Primary School. 

 

Signed parent/carer______________________________________ 

 

My child has the following medical conditions that staff need to be aware of (e.g. asthma)  

 

_________________________________ 

 

 


